DOCKET

11-1EP-1B
California Energy Commission: DATE May 23 2011
Subject: Docket #11-1EP-1B SCPPA Members_Colton_Resource Plan RECD. May 23 2011

The Southern California Public Power Authority (SCPPA) is submitting the attached Resource Plan
workbook on behalf of their SCPPA member, City of Colton, in response to the CEC request for Docket
#11-1EP-1B Resource Plan.

Please docket this email as the cover letter for SCPPA’s submittal on behalf of City of Colton.
If you have any questions or require further information regarding this submittal, please feel free to

contact me at (626) 793-9364 or via email jfelipe@scppa.org and | will coordinate with our SCPPA
member.

Thank you,

Julie Felipe

Assistant Energy Systems Manager

Southern California Public Power Authority (SCPPA)
626-793-9364

ifelipe@scppa.org




